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Town of Hamilton Planning Board Public Hearing Notice

In accordance with M.G.L. Chapter 41 and the Town of Hamilton Subdivision Rules and
Regulations, the Town of Hamilton Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday,
September 5, 2017, at the Hamilton Town Hall, 577 Bay Road, Memorial Room, to review a
Definitive Subdivision Plan submitted by Engineering Alliance, Inc., the Applicant being Tom
Ford, Made Pony, LLC. The Public Hearing will commence at 7:15 PM. The project consists of the
subdivision of two parcels of land located on Bay Road, Tax Map 49, Lots 63 & 3, Zoning District
R1B, into two proposed dwelling lots while retaining the existing dwelling located at 560 Bay
Road. Applications and plans are on file and available for review at the Hamilton Planning
Department during regular town hall business hours.

Patrick Reffett, Director of Planning & Inspections



